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The November meeting of the Greenskeepers Club of New England was 
held Monday, November 8th at the Hotel Statler in Boston. 
A nominating committee consisting of Howard Earrant, Ralph 
Thomas, and E. Polhamus was appointed by President Sam Mitchell. 

It was voted to hold the next meeting in the afternoon so that 
members coming from a distance would not be rushed in making 
transportation connections. 

Our advertisers in the Newsletter Tolder have requested that all 
greenskeepers place their orders for fertilizer, parts and acces-
sories as soon as possible. 

Parts and accessories are limited but some of the fertilizer mix-
tures are now greatly improved. 
Two former members of our Club are still very active in greens-
keeping. Everett Pyle has been elected President of the Connec-
ticut Golf Course Superintendents Association and James Eerne has 
been elected Vice President. 
( . • ,, / / / 
THE DECEMBER MEETING of the Club will be held Monday, December 
the 13th at the Hotel Statler in Boston. The meeting is sche-
duled to start at 1:30 P. M. Your help is needed in planning an 
interesting winter program. 
There will be a "Round Table" discussion of problems of 1943, how 
they were met, and expected problems of 1944 and what could be 
done to meet them. 
Make every effort to attend this, meeting as your problems and how 
you met them are of vital interest to all Greenskeepers. 


